
From: Jane Berman   
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:57 AM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc:  
Subject: street closure for live music 
 
Hi Lindsay, 
  
I am writing to show my support for the continuation of street closure for live music 
at the Pint Size Lounge/Whippersnapper location on 4th street.  As I am sure you 
already know, every night there is live music, there is brisk business for these two 
establishments, which is VERY important to them and brings the city of San Rafael 
more tax money.  It is also wonderful for our community to gather and enjoy live 
music and good food.  Many of us would love to see the music continue through the 
end of October, Halloween-time being a good time to end it.  Thank you for passing 
this on and for your support. 
  
Best regards, 
Jane Berman 
 




